
Senior British League season cancelled

Author: Paul Stimpson

Posted On: December 18, 2020

The remainder of the Senior British League season, including the Premier Division, has been cancelled.

With the coronavirus restrictions making staging of central weekends or Premier Division matches impossible in
the short and medium term, the SBL Committee has made the decision now to provide clarity and certainty to
the clubs and players.

Clubs will be contacted directly by Table Tennis England and will be offered either refunds on fees already paid
or to roll over the fees into the 2021/22 season.

The SBL Committee will continue to consider whether an alternative competition opportunity might be possible
later in the season, if significant improvement in the restrictions allows.
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